
 

 

"KCL MathSoc were proud to present our annual weekend conference at Cumberland 
Lodge, in Windsor Great Park (see http://www.cumberlandlodge.ac.uk/), this 
February. The 2014 meeting ran from the evening of Friday 21st February through to 
the afternoon of Sunday 23rd February. 
 
Our theme for this year was "Mathematics in the World of Gaming" and we 
encouraged 30 members of KCL MathSoc to attend the conference to find out more 
about the various facets of Mathematics in games. This year members had the 
opportunity to explore the mathematics behind poker games, games cryptographers 
play, mathematical curiosities, games in computer science and much more. 
 
The programme included several lectures by invited speakers on Mathematics or 
subjects of interest to Mathematicians, plus various social activities such as 
debates, quizzes, poker games, and walks in Windsor Great Park" 

http://www.facebook.com/l.php?u=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.cumberlandlodge.ac.uk%2F&h=DAQEOqzOm&s=1

